
 

 

 
 

Friday 2nd December 
 
Present 
Radhika Thiagarajan, Vice President Communities (RT) 
Jojo Croft, Vice President Welfare (JH) 
Saynab Shariff, Vice President Humanities & Social Sciences (SS) 
Adi Sawalha, President (AS) 
 
In attendance: 
Marianne Melsen, Student Voice and Insights Manager (MM) 
Charlotte Kendrick, Deputy Managing Director (CK) 
Mike Wojcik, Chief Executive Officer (MW) 
 
Apologies 
Muneer Hussain, Vice President Science & Engineering (MH) 
Charlie Sellar, Vice President Barts and The London (CS)  
 
 
Notes of the meeting  
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Updates from the Executive Officers: 
 
President: 

• All the exec delivered a presentation on priorities for the year to QM Council, after which 
there was a Q&A. 

• Attended the restarting of the "Sticky Campus" working group, and had discussions on how 
we would be most effective and how we can allow for student ideas input to make changes 
to our physical spaces on campus. 

• AS and JC (VP Welfare) attended several meetings about the Cost of Living, which included 
planning what our next steps would be. 

 
VP HSS: 

• Part of interview panel with Advice and Counselling to appoint a new counsellor. 
• Worked with SEF students and staff to attempt to resolve the on-going issues with in-

person/online exams. 
• Attended Audit and Risk Committee. 

 
VP Welfare: 

• Presented advisor resource at the Advisor Training meeting so the people in attendance 
could pass that on to the advisors in their faculty or school. 

• JC and AS (President) spoke to a group of year 12 students about the SU at a Widening 
Access and Participation event put on to encourage students from disadvantaged 
backgrounds to consider coming to university. 

• RT and JC met with Residential Services to discuss how they could improve their online 
welcome information, main points being to include extra information for international 
students and about the SU. 

 
VP Communities: 

• First alumni cafe took place this week with alumni and students from law school attending. 
• Attended audit and risk committee where we looked at and evaluated the accounts and the 

risks attached to QMSU. 
• All the Exec attended AMM where many motions to support UCU, Decolonising curriculum, 

screening the World Cup etc. were debated and decisions were made by the student body. 
More details of the motions can be found on https://www.qmsu.org/studentmeeting/. 
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Screening of World Cup matches 
The Exec Officers discussed the World Cup and the feedback they had received from students at 
the AMM. Agreed that a statement will be issued shortly. 

 

 
To find out more about any of the above contact a member of the Executive Committee - 
www.qmsu.org/reps/exec 
 
 
 
 

http://www.qmsu.org/reps/exec

